
     SET UP MY.MUN LOGIN
MUN login is your gateway to access Memorial’s 
online services like email, Self-Service, Brightspace 
(Memorial University’s learning management 
system) and more. Make sure to set up your MUN 
login as soon as possible and be sure to check 
your @mun email on a regular basis.

     STUDENT HOUSING
If you have not already applied for student housing 
and you hope to live on campus, you should apply 
for housing as soon as possible.

     FALL COURSE OFFERINGS
Course offering for the fall semester will be 
available to view on Memorial Self Service mid to 
late June. Please review the course offerings and 
contact your advisor if there are any concerns. 

     COURSE REGISTRATION
Be sure to learn how to register for courses.
Registration for fall courses takes place in July.
Students are assigned a specific registration time, 
and it is important to register as close to your
assigned time as possible. Your registration time 
will be emailed to you at your @mun email
address.

     MATH PLACEMENT TEST (MPT)
The MPT will be administered in June and
September. Any student wishing to do Math

1090 or 1000 will be required to write the MPT.
Students who wish to write the MPT in June will 
need to register before the registration deadline. 
Students who are unable to write the MPT in 
June will need to register for the MPT when you 
register for your courses in July and then write it 
in September. Please note that calculators are not 
permitted during the MPT.  

     CALCULUS PLACEMENT TEST (CPT)
NL students who are completing Math 3208
(Calculus) in high school may wish to write the 
CPT.  Registration for the June offering of the 
CPT will be available March 15-April 30. Students 
who are unable to write the CPT in June will need 
to register for the September offering when you 
register for courses in July. 

     SCIENCE 1807 & 1808
Laboratory science courses and some Fine Arts
courses may require Science 1807 (Safety in Science 
Laboratory) and Science 1808 (WHMIS), online 
safety training courses, as prerequisites. You must 
register for these courses before you can register 
for your lab science or Fine Arts course(s). These 
non-credit courses must be successfully by the end 
of the first two weeks of September and can be 
accessed through Brightspace. Any questions can 
be directed to labsafety@mun.ca.

     ACADEMIC INTEGRITY
Integrity 1000 is a required non-credit course 
which you will automatically be registered for
after you register for your first-semester courses. 
The course will be available in your list of courses 
in Brightspace. You can start INTG 1000 after
registering for courses and you must pass  this 
course before you can register for your next 
semester. 

     SEXUAL VIOLENCE AWARENESS
& PREVENTION
Sexual Violence Awareness and Prevention
(SVM 0204) is a required non-credit course that
must be completed by all new undergraduate
students. You will automatically be registered for
the course. The course will be available in your list
of courses in Brightspace. You must pass this course 
before you can register for the next semester.

     YOUR GRENFELL EXPERIENCE
This is an online orientation and transition
program to help new students adjust to
university and prepare you for academic success. 
You will automatically be enrolled in this course 
and you will find it on your Brightspace. Students 
can work through this course from July -August.

     ACADEMIC BRIDGING
Students graduating from high school with a final 
admission average between 65 and 69.9% may be 
eligible to participate in a new Academic Bridging 
Program that will begin in person in late August. 
Successful participation in this program will result 
in admission to Memorial University.

     PREP WEEK
All new students are invited to attend our
university preparation week from August 28 – 
September 2. It will be a full week of getting
ready for a successful start to your first year of 
university – stay tuned for more details. 

     WELCOME EVENTS
A variety of on-campus orientation events
will be planned starting in late August and into
September. As the semester gets closer event 
details will be added so be sure to check it out
for event details.

     GET ADVICE
If you have any questions about your course
selection or registration contact Academic
Advising, phone 709 637 6298, or email
info@grenfell.mun.ca.
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